
Music 
 

Exploring Sounds: using 

different instruments and 
creating different sounds. 

Beat: Using our number skills 
to understand the beat of 

music 
Pitch: Using animal noises to 

explore pitch 

Christmas Songs: preparing 
for our Christmas show 
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English  

 

Core Texts: Traction Man by Mini Grey and Funny Bones by 

Janet and Allan Alhberg. 

Writing opportunities: writing labels, character 

descriptions, short pieces of narrative, sentences, writing up 

investigations, writing in the role play area 

SPAG: capital letters, full stops, finger spaces, writing letters 

on the line, letters facing the correct way round, spelling of 

high frequency and tricky words 

Year 1 

Autumn Term 

‘We are 

Superheroes’ 

 
 

 

Mathematics 

Place value: Forwards and backwards counting, reading 

numbers to 10 in numerals and words, missing numbers in 

number lines and representing numbers with objects. 

 

Addition and Subtraction: Recognise and using number 

bonds and subtraction facts to 10, becoming familiar with the 

signs +, - and =, add and subtract numbers to 10 and 

solving one step problems. 

 

Geometry: Recognise and name 2 and 3D shapes.  

Science 

Ourselves: Identifying and labelling body parts, learning 

about our senses, understanding how to look after our teeth. 

 

Seasonal Changes: Observing changes in the 

environment, collecting autumnal artefacts, discussing the 

changes in weather.  

 

Animals: Grouping animals, comparing animal bodies to 

human bodies and what animals eat.  

RE 
Caring for Others: looking 
after others, the Good 
Samaritan, Langar, The 
Monkey Ring 
Gifts and giving: Christmas, 
giving presents, Eid- how it is 
celebrated and the presents 
given. 

PSHCE/SEAL 
New Beginnings, Getting on 
and falling out, Say no to 
bullying 
 

Computing 
Programming Toys: 
programming beetbots, 
writing instructions and 
algorithms.  
 
Computing Skills: mouse 
skills, switching on and off 
the computer, logging on to 
a computer and saving a 
document. 
 

Art/DT 

Art: 
Colour Mixing: Kadinsky 
Circles, colour wheel, 
primary and secondary 
colours.  
 
DT: 
Fruits and Vegetables: 
Tasting different fruits and 

vegetables, making 
smoothies, chopping 

different vegetrables 

Physical Education 

 
Gymnastic: Dance- 
Ourselves and the body.  

 

 

Games: Tennis with an 

external tennis coach where 

they will have an 

introduction to tennis. 
 

History and Geography 

Geography:  

Weather – identifying weather patterns and understanding 

how the weather changes in different seasons  

Human and Physical Features in Isleworth 

Looking at Maps and identifying key places or locations 

 

History: 

Changes in Living Memory 

Significant Historical Events 

Phonics 

Letters and Sounds: 

 

Phase 3 and 4 revision 

and learning the new 

phase 5 sounds. 

Revising and learning 

tricky words from phase 4 

and 5 of the scheme.  


